
 

 

Important notice: Securities Account Number Change(s) 
 

 
Thank you for your continuing support to Southwest Securities (HK) Brokerage Limited. 
In order to provide a more efficient and rewarding services, we are pleased to inform you 
that we are in the process of upgrading our securities system. The major changes that 
come with this update including: 

1) You will be allocated with a 「New Integrated Account Number」. 

2) Your 「Securities Account Number」 will be adjusted as shown below: 

 
 
The securities trading systems login details are as listed below: 

1) Securities Trading Platform(s) will remain unchanged. 
2) Login User ID will be the adjusted Securities Account Number. 
3) Securities Trading Platform(s) Password remains unchanged. 

 

 
We will send you the detailing information with a notice on 20 June 2017. Please refer to 

the notice for details and Login to the securities trading systems accordingly. 

 

The above New Securities Account Number will become effective upon 2 July 2017 

 
We understand that it may have caused some inconvenience to you, we will continue to 
make every effort in further enhancing our services. Thank you for your cooperation and 
sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Should you have any queries about this letter, please feel free to contact your Account 
Executive or Customer Services Hotline (852) 2238-9238. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

For and on behalf of  
Southwest Securities (HK) Brokerage Limited 

 


